




Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Canada to Ukraine Larisa Galadza

Your Excellency!
The State Enterprise “Directorate-General for Rendering Services to Diplomatic Missions” (GDIP SE) presents its compliments to the Embassy of Canada and, as previously agreed, is honored to invite you to a meeting with Pavlo Kryvonos, Director-General of the GDIP, in the central office of the enterprise at 84 Honchara Olesia Street at a convenient day and time in order to discuss areas of interaction between our institutions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We highly appreciate the long-standing cooperation between the Embassy of Canada and the GDIP on renting premises, allocating land, joint participation in various events and publishing projects to list a few, which goes back decades. In particular, in 2008, our enterprise handed over to Abina M. Dann, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary, the State Act for Land Ownership of 0.2767 m2 at 31 Yaroslaviv Val Street (119 m2 of the land plot remained undeveloped).
For more detailed information on the visit, please contact Inna Khomenska, Director of the “Mediacenter” Directorate, by phone: 067-245-71-70 or e-mail: ukraina.dyplomatychna@gmail.com.
We avail ourselves of this opportunity to renew to you the assurances of our highest consideration and entertain the hope for your positive decision.


Director-General                                                                           P. Kryvonos








Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Kingdom of Sweden to Ukraine 
Tobias Thyberg

Your Excellency!
The State Enterprise “Directorate-General for Rendering Services to Diplomatic Missions” (GDIP SE) presents its compliments to the Embassy of Sweden and, as previously agreed, is honored to invite you to a meeting with Pavlo Kryvonos, Director-General of the GDIP, in the central office of the enterprise at 84 Honchara Olesia Street at a convenient day and time in order to discuss areas of interaction between our institutions.
We highly appreciate the long-standing cooperation between the Embassy of Sweden and the GDIP on renting premises and joint participation in various diplomatic events in particular, which goes back decades. 
For more detailed information on the visit, please contact Inna Khomenska, Director of the “Mediacenter” Directorate, by phone: 067-245-71-70 or e-mail: ukraina.dyplomatychna@gmail.com.
We avail ourselves of this opportunity to renew to you the assurances of our highest consideration and entertain the hope for your positive decision.


Director-General                                                                        P. Kryvonos
